TOWN OF MORRISTOWN
SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
MONDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2012

|. CALL TO ORDER:

Vice-President, Michel Freeman, called the meeting to order at 7 P.M. at the Town Municipal
Building.

This was a special called meeting for talking with the grant writer from Kenna Cousulting and
Management Group, Inc. Council Members Michel Freeman and Ralph Henderson were in attendance.

. Kenna Consulting:

President Donna Anderson talked about her firm, Kenna Consulting, and what they could do for
Morristown. After discussing possible funding sources, council members asked about funds for a fire
station. President Anderson stated that funds were difficult to receive at this time but thought it was still
worth the challenge to submit the paperwork for a fire station. Council Members, Michel Freeman and
Ralph Henderson, stated that because the Town had to spent a large amount of money to clean the
original lagoon system so it could be closed, and that this money was earmarked for a new fire station,
that this has caused a financial hardship.

Il ADJOURNMENT:
Council Member Henderson made a motion to adjourn this special meeting. Council Member
Freeman seconded the motion. 2 aye’s 0 no’s

Michel Freeman, Vice-President

Donald L. Roberts, Clerk Treasurer



